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Philippine Guarantee Corporation

PSSD/BAC-NOA NO. 2022-063

NOTICE OF AWARD

May 18, 2022

MS. LUDIVINI A. ABUNDO

The Brain Computer Corporation
V-Mall Shopping Center N.,
Greenhills, N. Western St.,

San Juan

Dear Ms. Abundo:

This is to advise you that upon the recommendation of the Philippine Guarantee
Corporation Bids and Awards Committee, the contract for the procurement of ICT
Equipment: Connection Cables is awarded to The Brain Computer Corporation in
the amount of Pesos: Sixteen Thousand Five Hundred (Php16,500.00), inclusive
of applicable taxes.

The Brain Computer Corporation is therefore required from receipt of this Notice of
Award to formally enter into contract with PhilGuarantee. For this requirement, you
can coordinate with Mr. Lloyd A. Sioson of Information Technology Department at
lasioson@philguarantee.gov.ph

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing on the space
provided below and return the signed duplicate copy to this office the soonest
possible time.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,
gt 0(,_ s

ALBERTO E. PASCUAL -
Head of the Procuring Entity

| acknowledge receipt of this Notice on : S~ - %
Name of Representative of the Bidder : __cuo/v/ 1) aBuysds
Authorized Signature : Connss




